
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2023 

 
 

Year 4 visit to Cassiobury Park – Bushcraft experience – Thursday 28th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As part of our Year 4 well-being, outdoor learning and art curriculum, we have arranged a 
school trip to Cassiobury Park for a Bushcraft experience on Thursday 28th September 2023.  
 
On the day, activities will include den building with natural materials, outdoor cooking and 
nature art using woodland materials.  
 
The children will leave school at 9am and will return to school by dismissal time at 3.20pm. 
 

The cost of this trip is £4 and payment should be made via Schoolgateway by Friday 22nd 
September. 
 

If insufficient contributions are received, then the activity may not be able to take place. 
 

The children will need to bring a healthy snack and a packed lunch with them, as well as a 
bottle of water. The children will be expected to wear full Nascot Wood Junior School PE kit. 
Please also ensure that they have a thin waterproof jacket with them, in case of rain. We 
recommend that the children bring these in their normal school rucksacks, as these will be 
easiest to carry. 
 
Experiences such as this are invaluable to the children’s development, both educationally and 
socially, so we thank you for your continued support.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

K Thompson & M Ahmed 

Year 4 Class Teachers 


